
 

Math, Music, & Science News  
September 15, 2025 

In math, we met a new friend, Shae the Shape Shark.  Shae taught us all about circles, squares, 

rectangles, and triangles.  We learned new math vocabulary and how to tell these shapes apart.  

Shapes like a circle are round, while squares, triangles, and rectangles have sides and vertices.  We 

heard a new song, The Shape Song, to help us identify the shapes and worked with string and 

popsicle sticks to create them.  Check out our shape coloring page! 

 

In science, students reviewed what we learned last week about God’s gifts to us, our five 

senses.  Today, students focused on their sense of taste. We learned that our tongues have taste 

buds and that we taste different foods on different areas of our tongues! They sampled bitter, 

sour, salty, and sweet foods and recorded their test results. 

 

The first thing we always do in music class is invite Jesus to be with us. After that, we will enjoy a 

listening song; a listening song is quiet, slow music that we listen to while either sitting quietly or 

even lying down. Then we will "get up" and continue our pitch matching practice, learning the second 

verse of "Jesus Loves Me", practicing "God is So Good" and "My God is So Great" and a new song, 

"He's Got the Whole World in His Hands".  Then it's time for fun. We're going to do the "Jungle 

Song" for the first time this year, and maybe even "Fiesta!", with a "Cha-cha-cha-cha" conga line. 
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